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October 30, 1968

Mr. Charles B. Brown

Special Assistant for Patent Policy

‘Office of the Secretary

Department of Health, Education,
and Welfare

Washington, D.C. 20201

Dear Mr. Brown:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation in Washington last week
I am enclosing a copy of the Air Force patent rights clauses in
the Armed Services Procurement Regulations.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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